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YOUR ATTENTION IS DIRECTED TO THESE ITEMS

Now that the special registration set-up for the second term 
of the summer has passed and also the period for drops, adds, and 
changes, you may be looking for preliminary class rolls. 

CLASS ROLLS

Preli1ninary Class Rolls will be sent to the teachers by Mon-
day, July 31. Please follow through promptly and accurately 
the instructions coming with the rolls. 

Many problems have attended the opening of the second term. 
Some have dropped out; others have made changes. The prepara­
tion of preliminary rolls has been a difficult task. Inaccu­
racies of everyone who makes them comes to light. 

The check you have made as suggested in the-Eaculty Bulletin 
of last week, should have cleared the rolls rather completely. 

Please do not permit class privilege to a student or to 
students not officially enrolled. 

PETITION SHEETS 

With the summer registration completed, heads of departments 
are advised to bring petition sheets up to date to be fully 
ready with accurate information looking toward the fall regis­
tration beginning September 11. Grade reports are available 
at the Registrar's Office awaiting your request. Please come 
by with your petition sheets and pick up grades to match. 

Please request your students attending during the second 
term this summer, who have reached Junior standing and have 
not requested petition sheets, to do so now. These cannot be 
filled out during the rush of fall registration. We are ready 
to help you now. 

SUMMER ENROLLMENT

The total summer enrollment is 2,394, only 39 below the 
total for 1950. Detailed figures will appear in the Skiff 
when available. The Graduate School enrollment is much high­
er this summer incident to pressure to complete 1asters De­
grees and to match the Gilmer-Aiken stipulations. 
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SUMMERCOMMENCEMENT

Baccalaureate is scheduled for 11:00 A.M. Sunday, August 27, 
and Commencement for 8:00 P.M.m. Monday, August 28. 

S. W. Hutton, 
Registrar 


